
Kimberley Scriver 
 
I am seeking re-election to the National Retired Members Guild as the NCR Regional Executive 
Officer (REO). I would be humbled to receive your support. 
 
I retired from CRA in March 2022 and have represented the NCR on the Retired Members Guild 
since September 2022, currently as the RMG President. I also served as your Vice-President in 
2024.  If there was ever a time to be active in the union as a retired member, it is now.  We are 
in a unique position to support the regular members of the union by speaking up on social 
media, supporting regular members through mobilization events and to represent the union in a 
positive way within our communities. 
 
I have been active with PIPSC since becoming a steward in 2006 and have served on many 
constituent bodies over the years, including the Board of Directors from 2016 to 2021.  
 
I would like to continue to work for the retired members in the NCR and across Canada through 
establishing working relationships with the Board of Directors, Groups and Regions of PIPSC 
and also outside organizations who benefit all retired people.  These organizations include The 
Congress of Union Retirees of Canada (CURC), who lobby the government for retirees and 
senior issues and National Association of Federal Retirees (NAFR), who are the bargaining 
agent for the retirees medical and dental plans.  
 
There is a lot of work to be done within the RMG, from membership retention to our retirement 
benefits and I am ready, willing and able to put in the work that is required. Please consider 
voting for me to represent you on the National Retired Members Guild Executive. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, if you have any questions please contact me directly. 
 
In solidarity Kim 
 
 


